
M A Y E R  B R O W N  S U M M E R  O P E N  
H O U S E  R E C E P T I O N  

Mayer Brown is excited to invite rising 2L students to our upcoming 
Summer Open House Reception in our Charlotte office. This will be a 
wonderful opportunity for those who are interested in Mayer Brown 
Charlotte to tour our brand-new office space, meet different partners 
and attorneys from diverse practice areas, and learn more about 
Mayer Brown. If you are interested in this event, please send your 
resume and current transcript to Kgabriel@mayerbrown.com.

Date: July 18, 2023
Time: 7:00 p.m. 
Location: Mayer Brown Charlotte Office

Kindly RSVP by July 5, 2023. Exact location of event will be sent with 
RSVP. For any questions, please contact Kneisha Gabriel at 
kgabriel@mayerbrown.com or +1 704 444 3625.
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